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Elsen, Nikki

From: Nancy J <nancyfrdh0331@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 11:51 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Short term rentals

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from nancyfrdh0331@gmail.com. Learn why this is 
important at hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Dear council members, 
 
I am asking you to oppose any restricƟons on my ability to operate a short term rental.  I have rented as an AirBNB for 
over 3 years with no complaints.  I am a life long city resident and keep up my property and pay my taxes.  I live in 
Washburn neighborhood and there are many BnBs here with no issues.  Please do not restrict our ability to make a living 
based on one disgruntled resident! 
 
Thank you. 
Nancy Johnson 
608-788-3304 


